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23rd September 2022 

Dear SENCo or Professional,  

RE- Preston Manor SEND Open Morning  

Preston Manor is a large and highly inclusive secondary school in Brent. We have a big SEN 

department, including two Additionally Resourced Provisions: Compass – for students with ASC; 

and Lighthouse – for students with Speech, Language and Communications Needs. We have high 

expectations of our students and aim to promote inclusion in all we do. 

Secondary school admissions are now open for students who will be starting Year 7 in 

September 2023, and we recognize that applying for secondary school can be a stressful 

process. With the deadline for preferences to be stated quickly approaching, we would like to 

welcome SEN parents to visit us.  

The SEND department here at Preston Manor will be hosting an Open Morning on Monday 3rd 

October 2022 running from 9:30-10:30am for parents with children with SEN. This will give 

them the chance to come and see the school, meet the SEND team and see some of our spaces 

including our two Additionally Resourced Provisions (Compass and Lighthouse) which are not 

seen on our Whole School Open Evening. 

Please pass these details on to your SEN parents or carers who may be interested in seeing the 

fantastic SEN provision we offer here at Preston Manor Upper School.   

For more information and to RSVP please contact our SEND Administrator Mr. Chris Tancred via 

email or telephone- c.tancred@preston-manor.com or 02083854040 (ext- 316).  

We look forward to meeting prospective Year 7 students and their families on the 3rd October. 

 

Kind regards  

 

 

Ms Taryn Neale  

Head of Inclusion and SENCo  

Preston Manor Upper School 
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